From: George Quittner

Sent: Monday, 11 March 2024 7:08 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Cc: Stephe ; MaryRose Kupferman
Subject: RE: "THE JOEY RESTAURANT"

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: DDP

PLANNING DEPARTMENT
NORTHERN BEACHES COUNCIL

Dear planners.

The family parkland of GOVERNOR PHILLIP PARK and STATION BEACH is no
place for a late night PUB.

The current restaurant facility operating during normal dining hours is working
satisfactorily. Increasing those hours, particularly with the prospect of late-night
inebriated patrons and wedding guests will cause significant disturbance in
what is a quiet residential area. The noise of loud music carries across the water
throughout the district.

We would therefore request that the hours of operation are not changed.

DrGeorgeQuittner.
MaryRose Kupferman
1174A Barrenjoey Rd

Palm Beach 2108.





